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SAN FRANCISCO
PLANNING DEPARTMENT

October 18, 2016

RE: Extension of As-Needed Consultant Services for Environmental, Transportation,
Historic Resource and Archeological Review

Dear Established Pool of Consultants,

The Request for Qualifications for as-needed consultant services establishes a Preliminary
Consultant List (PCL) for projects requiring consulting services and undergoing
environmental review with the San Francisco Planning Department. The existing PCL was
established January 15, 2015 and has an original term of two years, which would expire in
January 2017. As stated in the Request for Qualifications issued on October 6, 2014, the
Planning Department may choose to extend the term of the PCL for up to one additional
year.

The Department has decided to extend the PCL. Should the Department choose to renew
the PCL prior to January 2018, your firm will be contacted and provided sufficient
advanced notice of the issuance of a new Request for Qualifications.

We look forward to our continuing work with you. Please contact me at (415) 575-9018 or
Tessica.Ran~e@sfgov.org if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

essica Range
Senior Environmental Planner
1650 Mission Street, Suite. 400
San Francisco, CA 94103

Cc:
Tina Tam, Senior Preservation Planner
Manoj Madhavan, Transportation Planner
Randall Dean, Archeologist
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